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TO:   Linda Gorton, Mayor 
 

FROM:   
   Todd Slatin, Director 
   Division of Central Purchasing 
 
DATE:   August 9, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Bid 45-2021 School Zone Flashing Beacon 
 

 
Bids for School Zone Flashing Beacon for the Division of Traffic Engineering were received in 
the Division of Central Purchasing on May 13, 2021. 
 
Ionwave notified five hundred and seven (507) vendors with ten (10) vendors viewing the 
document.  Three (3) bids were received.  The lowest bidder was K&K with an alternate 
product.  K&K installed a demonstration product for us in the field for us to evaluate, but we 
found that it did not meet our specifications.  The K&K product was not able to send alerts for 
bulbs or battery and also did not monitor bulbs at all.  We also had trouble maintaining 
communication with one of the units. 
 
 
The bid from Applied Information, Inc. meets the bid specifications and is within budgetary 
constraints; therefore, I recommend Applied Information, Inc.   
 
CC:  File 
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